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FICCI in collaboration with Govt of West Bengal initiated Pilot Placement Linked Modular 
Furniture Fitting Training Programme for the interested students of ITI in the State. The short 
term training programme was organized at Government ITI Howrah Homes in December 2020 
and training was conducted by Hettich Podder Wood Working Institute (HPWWI) an institute of 
repute and recognized by FFSC & NSDC  
  
Demand for good skilled manpower is increasing with the growth of the home improvement 
industry due to COVID. The furniture market in India is continuously adapting and customizing 
its products according to the changing taste of the consumers. Traditional carpentry skills need to 
be upskilled as the trend is moving towards modular furniture which needs to be assembled at 
homes.  The pilot programme focused on Modular training in Furniture.  
  
 


